

Choose the word which has a different sound in the part underlined.

1. A. kind B. confident C. nice D. like
2. A. foot B. book C. food D. look
3. A. houses B. pens C. tables D. plays

Choose the word which a different STRESS with another.

4. A. funny B. eraser C. confident D. active
5. A. cupboard B. drawer C. between D. science
6. A. creative B. garden C. study D. homework

Choose A,B,C or D for each gap in the following sentences

7. Mai usually has _____ on Monday and Tuesday .
A. homework B. history C. lesson D. play music
8. He doesn't have many friends because he is _____.
A. kind B. creative C. friendly D. shy
9. Look ! They _____ football in the schoolyard.
A. are playing B. are play C. play D. plays
10. There is a fridge, a cooker, and a stove in my _____.
A. bathroom B. kitchen C. bedroom D. hall
11. Tom often _____ badminton with his friends.
A. plays B. play C. is playing D. are playing

12. There are many flowers _____ the garden.

- A. between B. in front of C. in D. next

13. This is my book and that is _____

- A. Mai book B. Mai's book C. Mais book D. Mai of book

14. I _____ to my Mom now.

- A. are writing B. is writing C. am writing D. writing

15. Mai: Nick! You look smart! Nick: _____ .

- A. Thank you. B. Congratulation! C. That's right. D. Oh, sorry.

16. She has _____

- A. black short hair B. short black hair
C. hair black short D. Hair short black

17. Students live and study in a _____. They only go home at weekends.

- A. boarding school B. international school C. town house D. flat

18. Nam _____ TV at the moment.

- A. doesn't watch B. don't watch
C. aren't watching D. isn't watching

19. _____ she _____ her family?

- A. Does – love B. are – love C. Do - love D. is - love

20. She likes drawing pictures and her picture are very nice. She is a _____ artist.

- A. kind B. active C. funny D. creative

Mark the letter A, B, C, or D on the word(s) CLOSEST in meaning to the underlined word(s).

21. Peter is very smart. He can do all Math homework.

- A. funny B. clever C. friendly D. hard-working

[
]

22. The house in this hotel is very crazy. It has many rooms : tiger room, ant room, lion room,...

- A. beautiful B. strange C. caring D. lovely

Mark the letter A, B, C, or D on the word(s) OPPOSITE in meaning to the underlined word(s).

23. The yard is in front of the house.

- A. under B. behind C. above D. opposite

24. My father is a fat man.

- A. tall B. short C. handsome D. thin

Mark the letter A, B, C, or D on the word underlined part that needs correction.

25. My Mum is cook dinner in the kitchen.

- A. is B. cook C. in D. kitchen

26. My sister and brother have usually noodles for their breakfast.

- A. and B. for C. have usually D. breakfast

27. In the living room, there is a toilet, a sink and a dishwasher.

- A. living room B. is C. and D. dishwasher

28. Her new friend has short curly hair with a small nose.

- A. Her B. has C. hair D. with

Read the following passage and choose the correct word or phrase that best fits each of the numbers blanks.

Hogwarts is a very special school: it is a (29).....for young witches and wizards. It is located near a lake in Scotland, but its students come from Scotland, England, Ireland and Wales. School (30)..... on September 1, and students all get on a special train in London to go to school together. Hogwarts is a (31).....school, so students have classes and live at the school. They have to wear robes as their uniform.. All students (32)..... a sport called the quidditch, a kind of flying soccer. Players try to hit the ball with a stick while mounting their flying brooms.

29. A. house B. school C. flat D. apartment

30. A. start B. starts C. starting D. is starting

31. A. international B. national C. boarding D. board

32. A. play B. go C. study D. have

Read the following passage and mark the letter A, B, C, or D to indicate the correct word or phrase that best fits each of the numbers blanks.

Dear Thanh,

How are you getting on? We are going to move to the new house next weekend. My uncle and my aunt live near there so I can play with my cousins. There are eight rooms in my new house. The living room is the biggest in my house. I like my bedroom very much because it looks to a lake, it is light and cool. There is a small bed and a big bookshelf in my room. I will put all my books on the shelf. I will keep my room clean and tidy.

What about you? Tell me about your house in your next e-mail.

Love,

Van

33. Who does Van write an email to ?

- A. his friend B. his parents C. his teachers D. his aunt

34. How many rooms are there in his house ?

- A. five B. four C. seven D. eight

35. What is his favourite room?

- A. living room. B. kitchen. C. bedroom. D. bathroom.

36. Where does he put all his books ?

- A. on the table. B. on the bed.
C. on the shelf. D. on the chair.

Choose the sentences without changing the meaning of the given sentences.

37. The pen is on the table.

- A. The pen is behind the table.
B. The table is under the pen.
C. The table is next to the pen .
D. The pen is between the table.

38. My class has forty students.

- A. There are forty students in my class.
B. There is forty students in my class.
C. We has forty students in my class.
D. My class doesn't have forty students.

39. The kitchen is behind the bedroom.

- A.** The bed room is between the kitchen.
- B.** The kichen is in front of the bedroom.
- C.** The bed room is in front of the kichen.
- D.** C.The bed room is in front the kichen. .

40. I have five sisters in my family.

- A.** My family have five sisters.
- B.** My family has five sisters.
- C.** I has five sisters.
- D.** My family has five sisters in my family .